
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2021-2022                                                         Date:- 22/05/2022 

 

 

Notice 
 

This is to notify that the Inter-College Cricket Competition among our teachers 

will be held on 03.06.2022. Teachers are requested to submit their team names and 

players' lists to the Physical Education department. All students, faculty members, 

and administrative staff are requested to attend the said program 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report of Inter-College Cricket Competition among our teachers, 2022 

 

 

The Physical Education department of Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya 

organized an exciting Inter-College Cricket Competition among our teachers on 

03.06.2022. The competition commenced with the gracious presence and first test 

bowling by Dr. Swapan Kumar Misra, the Principal of the college. He emphasized 

the significance of this tournament in promoting bonding and camaraderie among 

the faculty members. A total of six teams enthusiastically participated in this 

competition, showcasing their cricketing skills and team spirit. After an intense and 

closely contested tournament, the winning team and the runners-up were awarded 

trophies in recognition of their outstanding performances. 

The event brought together the college community, fostering a sense of unity and 

sportsmanship. It was a resounding success, leaving cherished memories for all 

participants and spectators alike. 

 

Twitter link: https://twitter.com/MugberiaM/status/1532757366961078272/photo/3 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


